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October 5, 2020

Food for Thought
Sponsored by Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
“The greatest glory in living lies not in never falling, but in rising every time 
we fall.” -Nelson Mandela

Superintendent’s Corner
First and foremost, we would like to wish a very happy Custodial Workers 
day to all of the dedicated men and women who keep our students and staff 
safe, warm, and secure each and every day. We are incredibly fortunate 
to have such special people caring for the members of our learning family. 

It’s hard to believe that September is behind us, and we are already into 
our second month of school. It certainly wasn’t a traditional opening, but we 
made it through and instruction is up and running in each school. We are 
incredibly grateful for all of your cooperation and patience and are receiving 
largely positive feedback regarding our safety protocols and instruction-
al models. We realize that there are many who are hoping that students, 
especially at the elementary level, can return in increasing numbers.  As 
promised, we are evaluating everything, from the town’s positive testing 
numbers, to our square footage, transportation availability and space 
possibilities. We are also conferencing with any neighboring districts that 
are planning to increase elementary attendance in an effort to provide a 
data-driven recommendation at the close of the marking period. We also 
realize that there is a myriad of very, very different opinions and positions 
relative to anything and everything associated with COVID, and we plan 
on distributing a survey this week, which will ask parents for their potential 
family choices relative to attendance, transportation, etc. This information 
request is really important to us because the feedback and our subsequent 
options change considerably depending upon those numbers, as well as 
the age of children at each level. However, we are committed to investigat-
ing the potential for enhanced instruction, and equally committed to doing 
this correctly with methodical thinking and careful planning, as we did with 
the September opening. So the next several weeks will be dedicated to 
planning, and in order to do this correctly, we ask that you respond to any 
of our e-mail information requests in a timely manner.

News from Deputy Superintendent Dr. Joseph 
Centamore in the Curriculum Office
Thank you to all of the parents who attended our Virtual Curriculum Nights. 
Special thanks, as well, to the faculty and staff members who are working to 
make these evenings so beneficial. The reality is that this Virtual Curriculum 
Night world is new to all of us, and we are working hard not to allow circum-
stances beyond our control to hinder the critically important school-to-home 
connection. To this end, we invite you to follow up on any Curriculum Night 
questions with the teachers and building administration so we can work col-
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laboratively in the best interest of our students during this challenging time.

News from Assistant Superintendent for Business 
and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
At last week’s meeting, the Board of Education appointed Ms. Laura Broth-
ers as our new Transportation Director. Ms. Brothers replaces Mr. Mike Trel-
fa, who retired after decades in transportation services, and we wish Mike 
the very best in his future endeavors. We also welcome Ms. Brothers to 
our Wildcat family, and look forward to welcoming her on her first day on 
October 19th, 2020.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent for 
Student Services April Poprilo 
In recognition of Mental Health Awareness Week, October 4th through 10th, 
2020, the Association for Mental Health and Wellness (MHAW) will be offer-
ing a free presentation to parents, students, and staff to learn about mental 
health, recovery and how to support someone with a Mental Health & Well-
ness 101 Presentation.  This is being shared with our school community 
because we want to help raise awareness of mental illness, mental well-
ness and recovery, especially during these challenging times. Goals of the 
training include increased basic knowledge of mental health to help reduce 
stigma; understand Mental Health as a continuum of wellness that defines 
us every day; and promote wellness, treatment-seeking behavior, recovery 
and self-care.  

The presentation will be held virtually via ZOOM and offered twice:  

Wednesday, October 7th, from 11 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. (click here to RSVP for 
October 7th), or Thursday, October 8th, from 1 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. (click here 
to RSVP for October 8th)  

The content presented will be the same for both dates, so choose one date 
that works with your schedule.  For more information about MHAW, please 
visit their website. http://mhaw.org/

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
As the news has been reporting, we still don’t have definitive dates on fall, 
winter, or spring athletic seasons in Suffolk County. Nevertheless, our ath-
letes and their coaches continue to train, and we encourage team members 
to keep working and remain as sharp as possible for the moment we get the 
green light to begin.
 
News from Your Nutrition Department

			   WELCOME BACK!!
The 2020-2021 school year has begun with many changes!  Our children 
have different options in how/where they learn….in-person classroom learn-
ing or virtually from home.  This new format gives the Nutrition Department 
different options in how/where we feed our children, as well.

What do we need to remember about School Nutrition in times such 
as this?
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Food safety is our top priority. The Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC), the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the 
World Health Organization (WHO) all stress that there is no evidence 
COVID-19 spreads via food or food packaging.  Whether meals are 
served in school or at a grab-and-go pick-up location, school meal 
preparation is conducted in strict adherence with federal, state and local 
food safety regulations.  In addition, CDC and FDA procedures are in 
place to protect school nutrition staff and the students they serve, in-
cluding the use of Personal Protective Equipment, additional cleaning of 
food preparation and service areas, regular training on proper hygiene 
practices and food safety measures.

Healthy food fuels students with learning.  This is why school meals 
continue to meet strict federal nutrition standards during the pandemic.  
It is our job to develop delicious meals that meet federal regulations that 
are safely served to students whether they are dining in the cafeteria, or 
picking up their meals to eat at home.

How are we feeding our children during these different times?
Our youngest children are being provided “room service” to their indi-
vidual classrooms.  Both breakfast and lunch meals are brought to the 
child’s classroom in individually wrapped portions. This new method of 
serving, although not as “socially fun” for our children, does provide the 
safety that we, as coordinators of the program, feel necessary.   In ad-
dition, all utensils, condiments, etc., are pre-wrapped to ensure proper 
safety measures have been taken.  

Our middle and high school students are being served following a few 
different methods. Some are served in the traditional serving lines, while 
others at our “grab and go” kiosks.  Each option is designed to keep 
social distancing in place.  

Our Hybrid children are also given the opportunity to take food home to 
enjoy on the days that they are learning remotely.  Our virtual students 
are able to pick up meals from Stimson every day at a designated lo-
cation.  This option has turned out to be more successful than we had 
originally planned!

This year every meal serving option has the same theme, “We bring the 
food to the kids instead of them coming to us.”  We will do whatever is 
necessary to make sure that our children have the opportunity to enjoy 
breakfast and lunch with us regardless the teaching format!

As always, make sure to keep up to date with our program by following 
our Facebook and Instagram pages and be sure to check out our new 
Nutrition website page on the SHUFSD website.

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
Congratulations to Walt Whitman students Valeria Brussel, Yasly Vel-
asquez, Stephanie Lopez Galdamez and John Rodriguez for receiv-
ing an award from the Town of Huntington as part of Hispanic Heritage 
Month, showcasing their leadership skills within the high school.

Congratulations to Bina Joseph, Jacob Veeder, Dalton Marzigliano, 
and Grace Buckshaw for being selected by National Merit Scholarship 
as a commended student. Also, congratulations to Aidan Garemani for 
moving on as a semifinalist within the National Merit selection process. 

Jonas Wagner
Licensed Broker / Owner
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We are extremely proud of you all!

Counseling Center News
The following Colleges and Universities have scheduled to meet with Walt 
Whitman Students virtually. We ask that students please log onto your 
Naviance account daily to see the College virtual dates. We have listed 
some upcoming dates below, as well as the steps to view and sign up for a 
virtual visit. In addition to checking your Naviance account, we will be mak-
ing daily announcements and posting college visits to the district’s weekly 
newsletter.  All meetings will be hosted at 2:30 p.m. on the day designated.  
College Virtual Visit Instructions

	 1. Log onto your Naviance account. 
	 2. Scroll down to “What’s New”
	 3. Click on “More Info” 
	 4. Click on “Register” 
	 5. Once you have registered, you will receive a zoom link to the 	
	 meeting sent to your SHUFSD email account by Ms. Genovese. 

College/ University	     Representative	 Date	       Time
Wagner College		       Danny Scaramella  Thu October 8, 2020      2:30 PM
University of Wisconsin-Madison     Keira Vollandt	   Thu October 8, 2020      2:30 PM
Brandeis University		       Stephanie Squire	    Fri October 9, 2020	       2:30 PM
Hamilton College		        Benjamin Rose	    Fri October 9, 2020	       2:30 PM
New York Film Academy - NYC       Tami Alexander	    Fri October 9, 2020	       2:30 PM
CUNY Bernard M Baruch College   Sadia Khan	   Tue October 13, 2020    2:30 PM
University of California-Santa Cruz  Sarah Kochin	   Tue October 13, 2020    2:30 PM 
The College of New Jersey 	       Kristina Fasulo	   Tue October 13, 2020    2:30 PM

Our Walt Whitman High School PTA is holding their membership drive for 
the 2020-2021 school year.  The PTA is an amazing organization that allows 
us to provide activities and events for all our students.  Walt Whitman HS 
PTA uses MemberHub to bring you into our school community and keep 
you informed and engaged with what is happening. Within our MemberHub 
site, you will find newsletters, sign-up sheets, shared calendar events, files, 
photos, reminders, and much more all in one place! 

Link for PTA Membership
https://waltwhitmanhs.memberhub.store/shopping/categories/622  

Walt Whitman High School is proud to announce that we will be starting our 
after school activities and clubs both virtually and in person. These clubs 
are a crucial part of the high school atmosphere, allowing students the abil-
ity to learn about new interests and activities that could potentially motivate 
their post-secondary plans. A calendar of events and activities will be pro-
vided on the high school Google site listed below.  Please have your child 
also listen for the morning announcements club information and schedules.

WWHS Clubs/Activities
https://sites.google.com/shufsd.org/wwhs/clubsactivities?authuser=0
In an effort to keep parents informed, we have attached the Walt Whitman 
High School Google site page that outlines all hybrid and virtual informa-
tion. One of the most important items is that of the school calendar. Within 
this calendar you will be able to see what groups are supposed to be in 
school, as well as if your child is supposed to go to their day one or day 
two class. As always, if you have questions about the schedule or anything 
with regards to our hybrid learning model, please let me know at any time.  

Teachers’ Appreciation Night 
Special savings to all South Huntington 
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October 15 

5:00 PM to 9:00 PM
2005 Broadhollow Road 
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WWHS Google Site
https://sites.google.com/shufsd.org/wwhs/hybridvirtual-model-information?-
authuser=0
The Walt Whitman High School Natural Helpers Club is holding a Food 
Drive for the South Huntington Community.  Please bring non-perishable 
food items to a drop-off box in room 508 or Leadership room.  Thank you 
Whitman for helping out!

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
The Stimson family would like to thank our entire school community for at-
tending the virtual Curriculum Night last week.  We hope you found it infor-
mative and engaging.  If you have further questions please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s teacher.  

Please be reminded that Stimson Middle School is no longer distributing 
Progress Reports.  All student grades are available, and able to be viewed 
on the Parent Portal.  This would be a great time to check your child’s grades 
and review each class with them.  Also, checking your child’s attendance 
regularly is strongly recommended.  This is particularly important for our 
students that are learning at home virtually each day.  The expectation is that 
our students are logging on to each Google Meet with their teachers as soon 
as the class begins.  Our teachers will take attendance and then provide 
further instruction from there.  

Have a wonderful week.  Please be reminded that schools are closed on 
Monday, October 12th for Columbus Day.  We return on Tuesday, October 
13th, with our Group A students joining us in person on a Day 1.

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Last Friday was National Custodial Workers Day. The amazing work and 
dedication of the Silas Wood Custodial Team headed by Mr. Chris Stevens 
and most-ably supported by Mr. Tom Mauro, Mr. Frank Zgrablic and Mr. Curt 
Steinert has been, in this challenging school-year opening, nothing less than 
heroic. We send gratitude for a superlative job, more than well done!

In tandem with the myriad of Covid-prevention measures that have been put 
in place at Silas Wood, we continue to maintain a safety-first mindset for all 
aspects of our day-to-day life here at school! To that end, Group A and Group 
B students and staff recently participated in our first fire drills of the school 

year. I am proud to say 
that our students’ behavior 
and their cooperation were 
absolutely perfect! Coming 
up on October 8th and 9th, 
we will hold Emergency 
Evacuation Drills, wherein 
we will practice reacting to 
an emergency that would 
necessitate leaving the 
Silas Wood building. On 

October 13th and 14th, we will hold Lockdown Drills to ensure safety proce-
dures while maintaining our presence within the building. Such practice drills 
offer our students the comfort of seeing up close and personal how being 
well prepared for the unexpected provides a sense of safety and security. 
We urge our virtual students and their families, along with those of our hy-
brid students, to take a moment to review your in-home fire and emergency 
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procedures - - remember, an ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure!

Over the past week, our students have enjoyed working on a school-wide 
Goal Setting project. This project offers the opportunity for contemplation and 
reflection of areas in which students may seek to grow, learn, and improve. 
Students envision what they hope to achieve in life, the challenges that may 
be faced in reaching such goals and steps that can be taken towards mak-
ing those goals a reality. Colorful banners illustrating these aspirations will 
soon fill our hallways; we all look forward to seeing our students’ hopes and 
dreams proudly displayed throughout Silas Wood.

On Friday, October 9th, and on Tuesday, October 13th, students and staff 
are asked to show their Wildcat Pride by wearing our school colors: maroon 
and white! On the topic of school spirit, in response to many requests, the 
Silas-Stimson PTA has graciously reopened their Spirit Wear store where you 
can shop until October 11th: https://silasstimsonfall2020.itemorder.com/sale. 

Speaking of bright, colorful, and inspirational, 
I am happy to share our front-lobby display 
case, recently redecorated with creative ex-
pertise by one of our artists-in-residence, Mrs. 
Anne Heavey, part of our wonderful group of 
Teachers’ Assistants. We are pleased and 
proud to showcase the beauty of the diversity 
that makes up the Silas Wood family - - as 
printed in the hearts along the ceiling of the 
display case, we take pride in the Community, 
Respect, Family, Equality, and Culture trea-
sured by everyone at Silas Wood!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Learning Days for the week of October 12th 

No School on Monday, October 12th 

Group A - Coming to BW Tuesday, October 13th, and Thursday, October 15th
               Learning from Home – Wednesday, October 14th, and 
	 Friday, October 16th

Group B - Coming to BW Wednesday, October 14th, and 
	 Friday, October 16th  
              Learning from Home – Tuesday, October 13th, and 
	 Thursday, October 15th

If you have not returned your child’s Emergency Dismissal Form, please do 
so as soon as possible. It is important that in case of an emergency early 
dismissal the bus driver knows who can take your child off the bus, if you are 
unable to make it to the bus stop. If we do not have a form and you are not 
at the stop, your child will come back to Birchwood to wait until you can pick 
them up 

As the cooler weather arrives, please label all jackets, sweatshirts, hats, etc. 
so we can return them to your child if they get misplaced.  

Participate in the PTA by clicking on the link: https://birchwood.memberhub.
store/
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News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
School continues to move along in a positive fashion. Our students and 
staff have been wonderful in following our safety guidelines and remain 
focused on valuable instruction. Keep up the great work everyone!  

Thank you to all that attended our fourth and fifth grade curriculum nights. 
We were happy to be able to offer these events virtually. Both evenings 
were well attended by our families, and we appreciate your support.

School picture days have been scheduled for October 14th and 15th. Par-
ents of students that are full remote learners can schedule a photo session 
for after school on these dates. Please visit the PTA Facebook page to 
schedule a time if you have not already done so. 

The PTA has also supplied our students and staff with great facemask 
lanyards. Yet, another way to show our Wildcat pride! We appreciate this 
thoughtful gift.

Our book fair will be virtual this year.  The dates are October 26th - Novem-
ber 8th. Please look for more information that will be sent home and posted 
in Google Classrooms. 

Spirit Wear is now available as well. Please visit https://maplewoodfall2020.
itemorder.com to make your purchases. 

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
Greetings from Oakwood Primary Center!

This week was full of excitement as our Oakwood students participated in 
Picture Day on October 6th and October 7th! The students’ smiles were 
the perfect recipe to our fall photos! These special days are filled with our 
young children’s smiles and happiness. Thank you to our PTA for organiz-
ing and supporting the students on these special days. 

A special thank you to our families for participating in our first virtual Curric-
ulum Nights! We truly enjoyed sharing time with our Oakwood families, and 
our teachers and staff were delighted to meet and discuss their grade-level 
curriculum as well!

We will continue with practicing our safety and fire drills over the next cou-
ple of weeks.  Our students and staff have been doing an incredible job 
making these transitions fluid and seamless.  

Oakwood is planning our tradition of the annual Pumpkin Hunt later this 
month.  More details about this fall favorite will be sent home to all students 
soon!

Stay connected and follow Oakwood at:
Instagram: oakwood_primary_center
and
Twitter: Oakwood_PC

Have an excellent week ahead!
#theoakwoodway
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News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
It is hard to believe that we are already into October, and we once again 
thank everyone for their flexibility and patience as we continue to navigate all 
of our new challenges and changes.   We thank all of our families who joined 
us for last week’s virtual Curriculum Night events.  We trust that you walked 
away at the end of the night with a better understanding of the year ahead 
and how our hard-working and dedicated faculty and staff plan to tackle the 
curriculum this year.   As always, we stand here, ready to partner with you 
and invite you to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

Last week, and continuing this week, our hybrid students are taking their fall 
i-Ready Diagnostic.  This online test is given three times a year (winter and 
spring), and gives us a baseline from which to work from.  We are hoping to 
have all of our Chromebooks in, in the next several weeks, and plan to then 
administer the diagnostic to our virtual students at that time.  As soon as we 
have a definitive time frame for this plan we will reach out with the details.

We are happy to confirm that we were able to secure the necessary pump-
kins to hold our Annual Pumpkin Hunt this year.  This year’s edition will take 
us longer than in the past so that we can maintain social distancing through-
out the event.    Due to our Hybrid model, we will be holding the Pumpkin 
Hunt on Tuesday, October 20th for our A Group, and Wednesday, October 
21st for our B Group.  We will be reaching out to our fully virtual students 
who will be invited to participate on the afternoon of Tuesday, October 20th, 
after school hours, should you so desire.   A letter explaining the details of 
this event will be coming home in the next few days.
 
We wish everyone a safe, healthy, and enjoyable week ahead! 

News from the Board of Education
While there has never been an opening such as this one in 2020, with Sep-
tember behind us, a new routine has been established.  Our Board of Ed-
ucation is beyond grateful for the professionalism, dedication and concern 
displayed every single day by all the employees of our South Huntington 
learning family for the care of our precious students, especially during this 
period of time.   
 
It is with this understanding that we salute and applaud your efforts.  Our 
community is better with each of you working on its behalf—and together, we 
will be stronger because of your energy and strength.
 
News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

     In honor of Do Something Nice Day and World Teacher’s Day, SHEF is 
sponsoring a virtual platform for  South Huntington community SHOUT-OUTS.
Click to check out the many compliments shared and add some of your own!

https://www.bowlmor.com/location/bowlmor-long-island
http://www.cresthollow.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com/
http://SummerStudy.com
http://summerstudy.com/
http://www.ThePurrfectPetsitter.com
http://www.huntingtonchamber.com
https://huntingtonchamber.com/
https://www.navy.com/
https://padlet.com/thesouthhuntingtoneduca%E2%80%A6/v1tsxc8r288bhxlm
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com
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zprad.com

        Visit SHEFINC.ORG for your monthly October Raffle Tickets to win this 
beautiful fall themed prize.  While SHEF supports local artisans and business-
es, your tickets will support Wildcats K-12. Winner will be announced on social 
media on October 31st.   Follow SHEF on Facebook and Instagram.

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Our membership drive is open for 2020/2021 school year.  Membership is 
$10.00 per person.  You can join online, or send in a check/cash to the James 
Kaden Administration Office.  Membership forms are attached below.  Thank 
you for your support for our special education students and staff.

The Weeks to Come
Monday, October 12th		  Columbus Day/Schools Closed

Wednesday, October 14th 		 JKAO:  BOE Business Meeting, 7:30 p.m.

Whitman Sports

No scheduled sports

Stimson Sports

No scheduled sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://SHEFINC.ORG
https://www.facebook.com/SHEF-2429329713778908/
https://www.instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA
Fall

Tennis 
Lessons

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

across the street from Lazy Boy

SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

English

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

The Spirit of 
Huntington
 Art Center

Online 
Series

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e36b747dd631eb78d4bf9583227a1aac37a16f1f.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e8feac7ce7bf86a51d71961697ac4ba9022da6f6.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8c0c6ee761d5fcdc166581187b6fdfcd23847869.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://stores.modells.com/s/huntington?exclude=4204&latitude=40.817832&longitude=-73.41063&page=1&storesPerPage=3


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
http://www.brioitalian.com/walt_whitman_shops.html
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

